
May 26, 2015 

Comments to PUC referring to Docket No. L-20U-2404361 

I believe that the 200% cap for a customer generator is detrimental to the progress 

and advancement of renewable energy. 

In the interest of renewable energy there should be no limit to the amount 

generated by a customer generator. Dairy farms of any size should not be excluded from 

net metering. 

The amount of renewable energy purchased through net metering should not be 

limited based on whether Pennsylvania's renewable energy goals are met. 

The benefits of a manure to energy system provides important environmental 

benefits as well as renewable energy. Some examples are reduced greenhouse gases, 

improved nutrient management programs, excess heat from the engine that is not needed 

to operate the digester can be used in numerous ways such as heating water, drying grain, 

heating buildings thus saving more energy use. 

The environmental benefits of on farm manure to energy systems should be 

encouraged, not discouraged. 

Cordially yours, 

Herb Kreider 

Dairy farmer and manure to energy system owner g 3 
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Mr. Herb Kreider 
98 Maxwell Dr 
Quarryville, PA 17566 •!!• \M 
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